
 
Hi all, 
 
I hope that you have enjoyed the sunny end to the Easter vacation 

and are looking forward to term starting again! It will be a pretty low-key 
term, but there will be chances to socialise together and organise for next 
year even as we finish assignments and exams, and say goodbye to those 
heading off on new adventures in just a couple of months! See you soon! 

Peace, Alex 
Key Term Dates 
 
Term Dates – 24th April to 15th June. 
 
Tutor Group will run for the first 4 Thursdays of term, after which each group will make a plan. 
 
Thursday 26th April – 2pm – Student Council meeting. All welcome for first half (including tutors 
etc), students only second half.  
 
Thursday 3rd May – 6pm – Start of term Communion, 7pm – Community Dinner (please sign in!) 
 
Thursday 17th May – 6pm – Community Bring and Share – please bring some food to share 
together. 
 
Friday 15th June – 6pm – Valediction service and dinner 
 
Student Council AGM 
 
Please come along to the AGM on Thursday to feed-back on this year, vote on how the student 

 community will organise next year and hear thoughts from tutors and your student council team. 
 There will be coffee and cake (and possibly a pub trip afterwards)! Please remember that if you 
 won’t be there but want to vote you must send your vote to me by 12noon Thursday.  

 
Rooms for Study 
 
We are all welcome to use empty rooms for study. Please do check with reception, though, in case 
a room is about to be set up for a class or event, it’s not fun if people have to chuck us out! 
 
Colleen - Social Media 
 
We have a new social media co-ordinator in college two days a week. If you would like to meet her 

 with me to chat about options for student social media engagement let me know! 
 
Art Gallery 

 
I would be grateful if people could take their Lent artwork that is displayed in the chapel home. 
Then, let’s make some new art for this term! You could create whatever you are inspired to, but if 
you’re stuck, Easter/Pentecost might be good themes.  
 
Leaver’s Music 
 



It has become a (relatively new!) tradition to play leavers’ favourite music in the common room 
after valediction. If you are leaving this year, please send me two or three favourite songs asap so 
that I can start to put a playlist together.  
 
Feedback 
 
Please do stay in touch and pass your feedback on to me as we prepare to end this year and look 

 forward to the next one.  
  




